DISTRICT VIl Meeting
March 13, 2024

The District Commissioner brought the meeting to order at 7:32 P.M.

MEMBERS PRESENT: District Commissioner, Asst. Commissioner, Sect-Treas., D7PP, Recreation :
Leagues 2,6,8,9,10,12,13,15,16,18,19,20,24

MEMBERS EXCUSED: Rules & Revisions,
MEMBERS ABSENT: Leagues 3,5,7,1 1,17,21,22,23,26
GUESTS: None

MINUTES: M/S/C To approve the minutes of February 13, 2024 Unanimous

TREASURER: John reported that there are still problems with Quik Books and he is working with the
state to repair.

REGISTRATION: Any problems, report to Edgar and CC: Angelica.

RECREATION: Karl submitted a written report showing field set-ups for the new Fundamental playing
rules.

COACHING: No report
REFEREES: No report.

D7PP: Diego explained some of the problems with the outlying areas. The weekend of May 4th and 5
has been saved for Cinco. Planning for playoffs on the 18" and 19" of May

CUPS: There are still openings for State Cup and President's Cup.

OFFICE: A list of meeting fines and office assessments has been submitted. Linda also submitted a list of
the leagues that have not submitted their affiliations or obtained their insurance certificates.

STATE OFFICE: The State office will continue to send information on events and changes. Be sure to
check your emails. Most will come from Angelica and Edgar.




COMMISSIONER’S REPORT: A flyer will be going out to all leagues and teams about the Cinco De
Mayo event soon. Delayed because of Spring League and weather issues. We are working on
showcasing the new field set up and small sided games.

OLD BUSINESS: None

NEW BUSINESS: None

GOOD OF THE GAME: East Fresno reported on their plans for the new season. Discussion was held
with East Fresno and So. East Fresno.

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 8:18 P.M.

Respectfully submitted,
Gladys Olsen, Secretary




